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 May 21, 2015 
 

NOTICE TO EMERGENCY SERVICES 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Regional Road 14 (Canborough Street) 
Between Colver Street and Mill Street 

In the Township of West Lincoln 
 

TEMPORARY SIDEWALK CLOSURE  
(May 25 to June 30, 2015) 

 
Motorists and the general public are hereby advised that a portion of the sidewalk located on the 
east side of Regional Road 14 (Canborough Street) between Colver Street and Mill Street will be 
temporarily closed to pedestrian traffic starting at 7 a.m. on Monday, May 25, 2015 until 5 p.m. on 
Tuesday, June 30, 2015. 
 
The sidewalk closure is necessary to ensure pedestrian safety.  Pedestrians are asked to obey all 
signage and cross Regional Road 14 (Canborough Street) at designated crossing locations. 
 
Emergency services WILL have access during this closure. 
 
Any inquiries concerning this project may be directed to Joe D’Agostino, C.E.T., Niagara Region at 
905-980-6000, extension 3193. 
 
Your co-operation and patience during this period of inconvenience will be appreciated. 
 
 
Ron Tripp, P. Eng. 
Commissioner of Public Works 
Niagara Region 
 

 


